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A Message From Our Team Regarding the Auto Casualty and Workers' Compensation
Medical Price Indexes

2018 was a big year for us. New technologies, more data and an expanded set of solutions—it is clear that a lot
has changed. As our industry continues to evolve, we are taking this opportunity to re-envision our Medical
Price Index reports to bring you an even higher level set of data solutions and expertise. For this reason, we will
not be including the MPI data in the 2019 Q2 issue of the mPower Industry Trends Report, Casualty Edition. We
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but are optimistic that we can provide even greater value to our
readers with a newly redesigned report in the months to come. We're excited about our new Medical Price Index
reports, and we look forward to providing you with new data and insights in 2019. Stay tuned!
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